
December 14, 2021 

 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Field, 

 

At the meeting of the PHR Community Park Advisory Group on December 14, 2021, the advisory group 

voted to recommend security video cameras be installed at “Solterra Vista Park” (previously known as 

McGonigle Canyon Park) upon construction and before park opening. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Karen Dubey 

Chair, PHR Community Park Advisory Group 

 

 

 

Cc: Angel Castro, City of San Diego Parks 

San Diego Community Parks Division Area Committee 

District 1 council office 


